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Dear Ms Yau,
Subcommittee on Merchant Shipping (Prevention of Pollution by

Garbage) Regulation and Merchant Shipping (Prevention of
Pollution by Garbage) Regulation (Repeal) Regulation

Follow-up to meeting on 27 April 2015

Thank you for your letter dated 28 April 2015 on the captioned
subject. Having consulted the Food and Health Bureau and the
Environmental Protection Department, the Administration’s reply to the
information requested by the Hon Cyd HO, pursuant to the discussion at
the above meeting, is as follow —

According to the results of Hong Kong Reef Check and
underwater ecological surveys, we have not found any trawl net
left in the local coral areas.
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2. Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact me at
3509 8257. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

/»rélf’
( Joyce Chan )
for Secretary for Transport and Housing

e,
FHB (Attn: Mr. Desmond WONG) Fax: 2136 3281

EPD (Attn: Miss Sian LI) Fax: 21363304
MD (Attn: Mr. YK LAT) Fax: 25424841





